Safety Town Hosts Fall Pumpkin Decorating
Contest and Pumpkin Patch

Monday, September 29, 2025
Posted by Breck Scott

The Caddo Parish Sheriff's Office is hosting a Pumpkin Decorating Contest and inviting families to visit our
Pumpkin Patch at Sheriff's Safety Town on Saturday, October 4, from 1:00 PM to 5:00 PM. Families are welcome
to stop by and paint a pumpkin to celebrate the arrival of fall, as well as view the pumpkins that others have
painted for the contest.

The public is also invited to visit Sheriff's Safety Town, located at 8910 Jewella Avenue in Shreveport, from
October 6 to October 15, Monday through Friday, between 8:00 AM and 5:00 PM, to vote for their favorite
pumpkins. Please note that voting will not be available on Saturdays and Sundays. Winners will be announced
on October 16.

For more information, please contact Deputy Vernita Williams at vernita.williams@caddosheriff.org or call (318)
681-0869.
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